
 STAFF REPORT 
 

DATE: June 1, 2022   
 
RE: 400 Aronovitz Lane (permit application # T2022-0145) 
       (tree located between 623 and 625 Whitheead Street) 
 
FROM:  Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Royal 
Poinciana tree. A site inspection was done and documented the following: 
 

  Tree Species: Royal Poinciana (Delonix regia) 

 
 
 

 

Photo showing location of tree, view 1. 



 

Photo showing location of tree, view 2. 

623 625 



 
 

 

Two photos 
of tree 
canopy, note 
location of 
electrical 
lines and 
masthead in 
relation to 
canopy.  



 

 
 

 

Photo of tree 
trunk #1 and 
canopy. 

Photo 
showing 
tree trunk 
#2 in 
relation to 
625’s roof. 
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Photo of 
the two 
trunks. 

Photo 
showing 
base of tree 
located on 
623 (400 
Aronovitz 
Lane) 



 
 

 

Photo of 
trunk #2. 

Photo of 
both tree 
trunks. 

623 625 

#1 #2 



 

Photo showing location of base of tree. 



 
 

                                          Photo showing location of tree, view 3. 



 

 
Diameter: 24.2”  
Location: 50% (growing close to property line with canopy in neighbor’s 

electrical lines-625 Whitehead, very visible tree.)   
Species: 100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 60% (overall health is fair, two trunks on one root ball with one 
trunk growing at a lean toward 625 Whitehead Street, decay branches in 
canopy in both trunks, overgrown with philodendron vines.)   
Total Average Value = 70%  
Value x Diameter = 17 replacement caliper inches 
 
 

Photo of 
tree 
canopy 
taken from 
back yard. 



 

 

Additional 

Information 



 STAFF REPORT 
 

DATE: June 29, 2022   
 
RE: 400 Aronivitz Lane-623 Whitehead Street  
           (permit application # T2022-0145) 
 
FROM:  Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
                                              UPDATE 
 
On June 14, 2022, a heavy maintenance trimming permit was issued to cut 
a section of the canopy growing close to the roof over 625 Whitehead Street 

due to roof repairs. Photos below were taken after the trimming work. 
 

 
 

Updated photo of tree, streetview. 



 
 

 

Two photos 

showing 

cuts to 

canopy to 

remove 

branches 

that were 

on or close 

to the roof 

at 625 

Whitehead.  

Work was 

scheduled 

to be done 

on the roof  

by the end 

of June. 



  
 
 View of second trunk and canopy closest to 625 Whitehead Street from 

rear/side yard looking toward street. 

















 

 

Application 

 

 

 
























